



APPLICATIONS  FOR NIB FELLOWSHIP  NOW  BEING  ACCEPTED

National Industries for the Blind is accepting applications for Fellowship for Leadership Development. The Fellowship combines business-focused, on-the-job experience with professional development activities. If you are legally blind and have an undergraduate degree or higher, work experience, and passion for business, you are invited to apply for this salaried program.  

Fellows are selected based on experience, competence, academic achievement, motivation, references and interviews. Successful fellows have landed managerial positions in the NIB network of associated nonprofit businesses as well as the broader business community. 
  
To apply, click on http://nib.org/careers-training/business-leaders-program.  Or go to www.nib.org and follow the links to the Business Leaders Program section. 

Applications are being accepted now through February 12, 2016. For questions, contact Karen Pal, at fellowship@nib.org or 703.310.0515.
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